Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

May 1, 1980

Jane Strudwick Senior Labour Relations Assistant Employee Relations Campus Mail

Dear Ms. Strudwick:

This is a letter notifying you of our willingness to continue negotiating so that we may conclude a collective agreement for the 1980-81 period.

Nancy Wiggs, Chairperson of the Contract Committee, will be awaiting your response. She can be reached at either or If you are unable to contact her please phone the Union Office at 224-2308/09.

Yours truly,

Marcel Dionne

On behalf of the AUCE Local #1 Contract Committee